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What We Are Learning! 

What an awesome Catholic Schools Week we 

had! The littles enjoyed dressing up and 

participating in the fun activities. It was great 

seeing so many of you at Open House. What a 

wonderful school family we have! We finished 

up our snow and ice theme. We felt and tasted 

ice and observed it melting, did an ice and 

snowman cut and glue sequencing, sponge 

painted our names, played in fake snow, and 

even painted with ice! We played games 

matching mittens and snowflakes. We talked 

about Ground Hog Day and watched the live 

video about Punxsutawney Phil and made a cute 

puppet. In Art Class they practiced weaving 

and finished up their bears. In Religion we 

talked about people of all ages and how we can 

gather together.  

Upcoming Events 

Feb. 13 – Pre-K Valentine Party                                  

Feb. 14 – Ash Wednesday                            

Feb. 16 – Noon Dismissal                                 

Feb. 19 – No School-Presidents Day              

Feb. 24 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run      

March 9 – City Lights Dinner and Auction 

Show and Tell will be on Wed., February 7th.  

Next week we will be working on the letter 

D and talking about Dinosaurs and Dental 

Health. 

Snacks for next week: 

Monday – Garrett                                       

Tuesday – Lyla                                    

Wednesday – Oliver                                           

Thursday – Ty                                       

Friday – Silas 

 

 

 

 
 

Notes: 

Our Valentine Party will be on Tuesday, February 13th around 9 am. (February 14th is Ash 

Wednesday and the beginning of our season of Lent.) We still need unfrosted sugar cookies, vanilla 

frosting, and sprinkles (all peanut free). If you can help with one of these items, have a fun party 

game or idea to share, or would like to join us (and have had the Child Protection Training), please 

let me know. The littles are welcome to bring valentines or treat bags (peanut free) for the class. 

We have 13 students. 

Rockets Foundation 5K and Kids Fun Run is Saturday, February 24th at 1:30 pm. This is a fun way 

to support our Rockets Foundation. Sign up online at www.fueltherockets.com.  
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